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The Role of corporate accounting in taxable 
income calculation 

Narihiro Yanase 
 
It is true that Article 22(4) of Corporate Tax Law of Japan adopts the principle of final 

settlement accounts based on the principle of corporate accounting compliance and there 
is no doubt that the calculation of taxable income is made in accordance with corporate 
accounting. However, since the Otake trade case, the request for equitable income 
calculation proposed by the law became emphasized, and in the calculation of taxable 
income, a filter called “the independent perspective of the Corporate Tax Law” was 
established. In other words, it did not mean that the standards for accounting in 
corporate accounting were adopted as it is as the generally accepted accounting 
principles, but it has been judged by going through the filter such as the intent and 
purpose of the law. 

Therefore, this paper pointed out the predictability that corporate accounting seemed 
to be functioning in the calculation of income, and verified the ineffectiveness 
phenomenon of the predictability from recent court cases. In particular, by scrutinizing 
the legislative intent of Article 22(4) of the law, this paper reviews the transfiguration 
and interpretation of the generally accepted accounting principles in modern times. It is 
mentioned that the aim of the legislative intent is to simplify the tax system, and it is 
verified that this simplification and corporate accounting worked together to satisfy the 
national predictability. Therefore, since the Otake trade case, the point of view of the 
predictability was neglected, and "equity of taxation" became more emphasized, so that 
the original accounting fairness became the fairness in the law and social norm. It is 
pointed out that the teleonomic limited interpretation which takes account of the general 
and abstract purpose of the law such as "equity of taxation" may be problematic from the 
viewpoint of the principle of no taxation without law as well. 

 
 

 




